
 

Local Priest:  Fr. Jim Lenihan, P.P.   PARISH OFFICE: Closed Mon 15th April 

Parish Office: St. Agatha's Parish Centre, Headford, Killarney.  V93 X0C2.  

Office Hours : Mon/Tues 10am - 3pm to book Masses, Baptisms, Weddings. 

Email: glenflesk@dioceseofkerry.ie Phone:  064 7754008 Mobile:  087 108 1588. 

GBC Radio:  98.6fm for all Masses from Glenflesk Church.  

Masses:  Saturday 13th to Sunday 21st April 
St. Agatha's, Glenflesk: 

Saturday 13th   6.00pm  Patrick D. O'Donoghue, his wife Noreen, 

     their daughters Noreen & Mary Joe, son  

     Tom & deceased of the O'Donoghue, family. 

Saturday 20th         ** 5.00pm Hannah O'Donoghue, Coracow (50th Anni) 

     & Denis O'Donoghue (40th Anni) & the 

     deceased of the O'Donoghue family. 

     John R & Siobhán O'Donoghue, Curreal (A) 

Our Lady of the Wayside, Clonkeen: 

Sunday 14th   9.30am  Seán Twomey, Gortnakilla (1st Anni) 

Sunday 21st   9.30am  Anne Dineen & Michael Dineen, Crohane (A) 

Sacred Heart, Barraduff: 

Sunday 14th   11.00am Tim, Siobhán & Maud Kelly, Artigallivan (A) 

     Diarmuid O'Sullivan, Artigallivan &  

     deceased of the O'Sullivan family. 

Sunday 21st   11.00am Dan, Madge & Seán Murphy, Barraduff (A) 

     Hannah Moynihan, Rossacroo (Anni) 

 

PRIEST ON DUTY THIS WEEKEND:  Fr. Kieran O'Brien 087 6501998 

PRIEST ON DUTY WEEKDAYS: Monday Fr. Kieran O'Brien 087 6501998 

Tuesday to Friday Fr. Jim Lenihan 087 1081588 

NOTICES 
COLLECTIONS:  Offertory: €1744.  Thank You.    

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  on 20th/21st April in aid of Peter's Pence. 

TRÓCAIRE:  A reminder to return any outstanding Trócaire boxes please. 

ADORATION: Every Monday in the Sacred Heart Church from 10 am to 1 p.m.  

St. Agathas  2 p.m. to 5 p.m. and Our Lady of the Wayside 7 p.m. to 8 p.m.  

KILLAHA GRAVEYARD MASS:  Monday 10th June at 7.30pm. 

 

 

SPRING STATION MASS: For Clonkeen in the home of Diarmuid Lynch on 

Saturday 20th April at 2pm.   

PARISH OFFICE:  Please note that the Parish Office will be closed on Mondays 

for the month of April.  Open as usual on Tuesdays from 10am to 3pm.   

For Mass bookings or parish enquiries email glenflesk@dioceseofkerry.ie.  

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

GALA CONCERT: in celebration of the Dominican 800 takes place in Holy Cross 

Dominican Church, Tralee on Sunday, April 14th, 7pm. Tickets from Kerry School 

of Music or the Dominican office or at the door. Suggested donation €20. 

THE KILLARNEY ST. PIO PRAYER:  Group will have a blessing with St. Pio’s 

glove on Monday next the 15th of April after the 7:30 evening Mass in the Church 

of the Resurrection which is out the Cork Road in Killarney.  All are welcome. 

O'CALLAGHAN COACHES:  Upcoming trips to Knock.  Sunday May 5th 2024: 

Peggy Lynch’s Knock & Lough Derg Tour (overnight trip) and Sunday July 

28th 2024: Grandparents Day in Knock (day trip) Phone:  064 6631095. 

ALONE: the organisation that enables older people age at home are looking for 

Telephone and Visitation Volunteers to support older people in the community. Call 

0801 222 024 please or see ALONE.ie/Volunteer for more info.’ 

 THE ‘SYNODAL EXPLORED’ conference will be held on Fri 19th and  Sat 20th 

April in Knock.  The conference is a free event, open to the public and all are 

welcome.  See notice board for further details or www.knockshrine.ie  

THE DIOCESE OF KERRY CELEBRATES YOUTH WEEK – a dynamic initiative to 

encourage all our  young people.  Parishes across the Diocese are celebrating this 

week from 20th to 26th. Here in Glenflesk we want to close this wonderful week 

with a Youth Mass on Saturday 27th April at 6 p.m. in St Agatha's.  Young people 

will be involved in many ways in this celebration of our Sunday Liturgy and the 

Confirmation children of the parish will present a project that they have been 

working on, on the life of our Patron St. Agatha. We invite all families of young 

people and adults to come and share our joy in the lives of our young people. 

                   A NOTE FROM FR JIM..... 
Archbishop Fulton Sheen once said, "Neither theological knowledge nor social 

action alone is enough to keep us in love with Christ unless both are proceeded by 

a personal encounter with Him. Theological insights are gained not only from 

between two covers of a book, but from two bent knees before an altar. The Holy 

Hour becomes like an oxygen tank to revive the breath of the Holy Spirit in the 

midst of the foul and toxic atmosphere of the world" Today I’d like to 

congratulate the boys and girls of our parish who received the fire of the Holy 

Spirit in Confirmation on Thursday and I’d like to thank everyone involved in the 

preparation of a great day. But as Archbishop Fulton Sheen reminds us without 

continuous personal prayer all will be in vain. 


